
SPMCIL Procurement Conclave 2024
Security Printing and Minting Corporation of India Limited (SPMCIL) recently hosted
a successful procurement conclave, marking another significant step in its
commitment to advancing the skill set of officials in the procurement domain. This
two-day event, held on the 2nd and 3rd of September 2024, in Nashik, Maharashtra,
brought together experts from across the nation to discuss the evolving landscape
of public procurement. The conclave was organized by SPMCIL’s Corporate Office,
New Delhi, and hosted by the India Security Press, Nashik, wherein official have
participated across all 9 units of SPMCIL.

In conclusion, the SPMCIL Procurement Conclave of 2024 was a resounding success,
reinforcing the organization’s understanding of the importance of training officials
in the procurement domain. By bringing together experts from various fields and
providing a platform for learning and discussion, SPMCIL continues to demonstrate
its commitment to staying ahead in the evolving world of public procurement. This
conclave was yet another step in that journey, emphasizing the corporation's
dedication to skill development, systemic improvements, and sustainable
procurement practices.
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